
From: Judith Wendell <judith@sacredcurrents.com>
Subject: Happy 4th of July 2012!

Date: July 12, 2012 3:24:32 PM PDT
To: kathy@canfielddesignstudios.com

Reply-To: judith@sacredcurrents.com

 
 

Happy July 4th!
May yours be relaxing and full of good cheer.

Judith Wendell / Sacred Currents

_____________________________________________________
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